S. B. Butler Elementary School
January 14, 2021

Welcome 2021

We are so happy to have students back in the building!

Please Be Prepared for Outdoor Recess ~ As we move forward through the winter months, it is
important to make sure your students come to school ready for outdoor recess. Winter hats and
coats, gloves and scarves are very important to keep everyone safe and warm. We will be heading
outside as long as the temperature/wind chill does not dip below 20 degrees.

Virtual Superpower Classrooms ~ Don't forget to visit our virtual Superpower Classrooms! For
the first 2 months, we showcased our amazing students’ love and humor using drawings, videos
and student shout-outs. For the month of January, we are focusing on the trait of Courage.
Students will get the opportunity to share music, books and personal experiences that have
inspired them to have courage. We can't wait to see what they share! Please email Mrs. Stonoha,
Mrs. Johnson or Mrs. Fleming if you have any questions.

Out of State Travel ~ Should you need to travel out of state - please adhere to state guidelines
and notify the school should your child need to quarantine upon your return.

PTO ~ Please join us for our next virtual PTO meeting on Wednesday, February 3rd at 7pm.
Details on how to join the meeting can be found at:
https://www.grotonschools.org/sbbutler/family-info/pto/wh

Questions? ~ We always welcome calls to school with any questions that you may have.
However on Wednesdays especially, we are not always available in the building to field your call.
Please note that some answers can be found by visiting the district website at
https://www.grotonschools.org/ or the SBB site at https://www.grotonschools.org/sbbutler.

Steve Wheeler iml-lﬁl
swheelerl@groton.k12.ct.us

Picture Make-Up Day!!?

S.B. Butler is a Nut-Free Zone
Picture Make-Up day has been

rescheduled for Friday, January 29th In the interest of everyone's health and safety in the

building, we remind you that SBB is a nut-free zone.

Please refrain from sending your child to school with

Having trouble with your district items that contain nuts of any kind. Thank you for your
issued device? Call IT Technical cooperation.
Support at 860-449-7297.
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